
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
20th September 2019 

Star of the Week 

Parent Governor Ballot 

Ballot papers for the vacancy of parent governor have 

gone home tonight. 

Please return voting slips to school by 9am on Monday 

30th September. 

Music News 

We are delighted to announce that we have been    

awarded the music mark in recognition of all the fantastic 

music work and musical achievements of the children and 

staff at Moorlands. 

Well done to all involved. 

3C Declan 

3P Zac 

4C Hannah 

4L Evie 

WN Chloe 

5D Edward 

5S Wilson 

6G Joseph 

6T Rebecca 

Book Fair 

It is time for our autumn book fair! 

This is a great time to stock up your book shelves and 

maybe even buy some early Christmas  presents all 

while raising funds for school. 

In the past we have been able to use the commission 

to buy class sets of books and to supplement the    

library and the reading scheme. 

The book fair will be open on Monday –Friday after 

school until 4pm. All orders to be returned to school 

by Friday 27th September. 

Flyers and order forms have been sent out today. Sports Corner 

The exciting sport news this week is:  

 Cross country competition starts 21st September, 

9.45am for a 10am start, at 

John Leigh Park for yr4-6 

children. Simply turn up 

with parents and register. 

 Sale and Partington      

football league starts next 

week (26th September). 

Letters will be sent home to those who have been 

selected to play. 

 Intra-school competitions started last week. The 

results so far are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who took part. 

Teams Points 

Abbey 15  

Chapel 10 

Priory 8 

Temple 15 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 23rd September: Harvest collection starts 

Wednesday 25th September: Y5 Parents Winmarleigh 

Hall meeting 6pm 

Thursday 26th September: Open morning for Y2 

Templemoor parents 9-10.30am 

Friday 27th September: Macmillan Coffee morning 9.15-

10.30am 

Monday 30th September: The Pop Project show for 

children in school. 

Wednesday 2nd October: Y5 money sense workshops 

Week beginning Monday 7th October: Humanities Week 

Friday 11th October: open afternoon Y3-Y6 parents 

2.30pm 

Monday 14th October: Y3-6 Nasal flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 15th October: final payment for Winmarleigh 

Hall due 

Thursday 17th October: FoM Film Night 5.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 18th October: Harvest Festival led by Y4 9.30am 

          Finish for half term 

Tuesday 29th October: Children back to school 

             Winmarleigh Hall trip (year 5) 

Wednesday 30th October: Winmarleigh Hall trip  

      returns 

Thursday 31st October: Year 6 trip to Stockport Air raid 

              shelter 

Friday 1st November: Year 6 trip to Stockport Air raid 

          shelter 

Letters Home  

Book fair letter 

Parent governor ballot papers 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We will be holding a coffee morning in support of        

Macmillan on Friday 27th September. In the past this 

has been a wonderfully supported event when we come    

together as a community to support this fantastic cause.  

In order to run this event we are please asking for       

donations of cakes and biscuits to be sent into school on 

the Friday morning. Also we are inviting all families and 

friends of Moorlands past and present to join us for the 

World’s Largest Coffee Morning! 

Thank you. 

Secondary School Open Evenings 

Local secondary schools are holding the following open 

evenings/days: 

Flixton Girls: Thursday 26th September (5pm-8pm) 

Ashton-on-Mersey: Saturday 28th September 9.30am-

12pm 

Knutsford Academy: Thursday 3rd October (6pm-8pm) 

Winmarleigh Hall 

Please be reminded that final payments for the Y5           

residential trip to Winmarleigh hall are due on 15th        

October.  

There will be an information meeting on Wednesday 25th 

September at 6pm which will give parents a chance to 

meet the staff who will be accompanying the children on 

the trip. 

Considerate Parking 

Please can we remind you to park safely and                 

considerately during drop off and pick up times. 

There have been a number of occasions where cars have 

been parked in the designated bus parking space and 

dangerously at junctions as well as blocking residents’ 

driveways and crossings. 


